
HAWK'S NEST
  What You Need to Know This Week

Susy Kosmin (Spanish Teacher)

Anna Flick (LCII Teacher)
Hannah Martin (Director of
Operations)

August 11

 August 23

Dear Lower School,

Lower School students are having an amazing start to our new school year.
Students are quickly learning our new routines. We look forward to spending
time with our parents during our Back to School night tomorrow night.

Please remember that PreK and K parents pick up students at 2:50 PM in the
circle in front of the lower school building. Parents, grandparents, or other
drivers for students in 1st-4th grade begin our parent pick-up line beside the
gym. If you are the first person in our line beside the gym, please wait until a
teacher waves for you to enter the circle in front of the building. Teachers will
help explain this process in more detail during our Back to School night
program.

Kasi Agee
Lower School Director

 August 2 - 8, 2023
What's Cookin'?

This Month:

Lower School Message from Mrs. Agee

Breakfast for Lunch (Eggs, ham,
sausage, biscuits, gravy,
pancakes)

Pizza (Sausage, Pepperoni,
Cheese), Salad, Ice Cream

B-B-Q Sandwiches, Hot Dogs,
Baked Beans, Tater Tots, Baked
Apples

Tacos or Taquitos, Nachos with
Cheese, Rice / Corn / Refried
Beans

Baked Potatoes, Chili, Meatball
Subs, Broccoli, Broccoli and
Cheese

Soup: Tomato, Chicken Noodle
Sandwiches: Turkey,
Turkey/Cheese, Ham,
Ham/Cheese, Cheese, Peanut
Butter, PBJ
Fruit: Apples, Applesauce, Fruit
cups
Veggies: Peas, Corn, Green
Beans
Extras: Chips, Cookies

Thursday, August 3

Friday, August 4

Monday, August 7

Tuesday, August 8

Wednesday, August 9

Always Available Items:

Back-To-School Night for
Parents, 6:00 pm for LS & 7:00
pm for MS

Picture Days

11:30 am Dismissal, LCI
Dismiss at 11:15 am, (No
Afterschool), Teacher In-Service

August 3

August 23-24

August 25

Faculty/Staff Birthdays:

The Hawk Pages
Check out The Hawk Pages on the Sumner Academy

website by clicking here!

Our families can find SA family-owned and operated

businesses in this community directory.

Please fill out this form if you have a business or

services you would like displayed.

Contact Mrs. Linville with any questions!

Starting August 9th
Student Council will

have $1.00 Ice Cream
for sale

every Wednesday
during lunchtime for

1st - 8th grade!
Don't miss

Back-To-School Night
Tomorrow, August 3rd
6:00 PM for LS parents
7:00 PM for MS parents

https://www.sumneracademy.org/community/hawk-pages
mailto:elinville@sumneracademy.org
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Sign-ups for the Sumner Academy Band for the 23-24 school year are open!
Band is a year-long commitment open to any 4th - 8th grade SA student.
The band will meet during the 8th period every Tuesday and Thursday.

The band will be divided between the beginner band and the advanced band. Auditions will take place during
school in the coming weeks.

If your student wants to participate, please email Mrs. Robertson and Mr. Cline before Monday, August 7th.
Music and Arts will be on campus Tuesday, August 8th @ 6:30 pm for an instrument demonstration and

display.

Dear Middle School,

This has been a busy and exciting first week! Overnight trip information was
emailed on Tuesday morning. Please take the time to look over the information
and register for these trips. Tomorrow night is Back to School Night, and I look
forward to seeing you! Please make sure you come and get to know your child's
teachers and learn a little about their day. I will also spend some time
discussing some middle school tips and tricks. Don't miss out!

Sincerely,
Ioana Scott
Middle School Director

Message from the Head

Sumner Academy FACTS
Mobile App: It's super useful!
Download the app for Apple or Android. It's your gateway to all
things Sumner Academy, including:

Middle School Message from Mrs. Scott 

Can you find the hawk hidden in the
nest? 

As a part of our efforts to upgrade our
utilization of technology, Sumner

Academy has updated all student email
accounts.



All student emails now end in

SAhawks.org instead of
hawks.sumneracademy.org.



For example DeAnna.Ball@SAhawks.org



Passwords have not changed.



If your child has any issues logging into
their account, please contact Mrs. Ball.

Sumner Academy Band

Your children are awesome!

You already knew that, but please allow me a moment to reinforce the sentiment. We are only
halfway through the first week of school, and I see every student growing more confident and
comfortable. 

Sometimes our students forget to say goodbye in the mornings as they charge excitedly from the
car to their classrooms, teachers, and friends. Playtime is a hive of activity, with everyone
occupied by some activity. In classes, students volunteer answers, ask for more information, and
diligently complete their tasks. The students are sponges with all they are learning. 

At the end of the day, I can often be overheard asking, “Did you have a good day?”

I was shocked yesterday when a student smiled at me and said, “No.”

Zoom to the concerned and confused look on Mr. Gammill’s face.

Zoom to the smiling student, “I am tired, but it was a great day.”

Thank you for sharing your children with us and helping everyone have a great day!

https://www.facebook.com/sumneracademy
https://twitter.com/sumneracademy
https://www.facebook.com/sumneracademy
mailto:erobertson@sumneracademy.org
mailto:tcline@sumneracademy.org
mailto:dball@sumneracademy.org

